
 

 
 

To whom it may concern,  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to address some important points regarding Bell's proposed 
replacement tower site proposed to be constructed at the Township’s recreation centre in Marden.  

First and foremost, I want to assure you that Bell's tower site will fully complies with Health Canada's 
Safety Code 6, which sets out stringent safety guidelines for radiofrequency exposure. Bell takes its 
commitment to public safety very seriously and adheres to all applicable regulations and standards. 

Furthermore, Bell only operates its wireless network on licensed frequencies allocated by the Canadian 
government. This means that Bell is not permitted to interfere in other parts of the radio spectrum, 
including services run by the municipality. In the unlikely event of an interference issue, Bell would be 
legally required to investigate and address the matter immediately, including addressing any applicable 
EMCAB bulletins. 

We understand the importance of effective communication and public safety, and we assure you that Bell 
is committed to being a responsible corporate citizen. We are open to any further discussions or 
clarifications that you may require on these matters. 

If you have any further concerns or questions please feel free to contact either myself at 905-460-7965 or 

you may also contact Matthew Milligan, matthew.milligan@bell.ca at 416-402-1169 

  

Regards, 

 

 

 

Anjima Sasi Nair  

Network Specialist RF Design  

Bell Mobility 

May 29, 2024 
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Subject: X6487 Safety Code 6 and EMCAB - Proposed Replacement Cell Tower – 7368 

Wellington Road 30, Guelph Eramosa  
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